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NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL 
P. Richard Stefanyshyn 

 
 
 
P. RICHARD STEFANYSHYN has retired from the active practice of law, effective January 24, 

2023. 

Effective immediately, P. RICHARD STEFANYSHYN will no longer be accepting new client 

matters or files.  

 
January 24, 2023 Leah Kosokowsky 
 Chief Executive Officer 


